
W e d n e s d a y 

Calendar Review  

Meeting 

 Thursday, December 16th  @ 10:45am 

*One week early due to Christmas 

week.  This is an opportunity to 

come  and learn about the  

activities planned for January and 

ideas for Future programming. 

We want your ideas!  What  activities do you like 

best & what would you like to see us offer?     All 

are welcome!  

Sponsor give back 

Monday, December 20th @ 10:00am 

It’s time to give back to our sponsors!  We are so 

fortunate to have so many  people and  

organizations  help us  throughout the year.  

They provide programming , lunches, and much, 

much more.  We want to thank  them with a 

small token of our appreciation with cookie tins.   

 

If you  would like to participate, please bring  2 

dozen Christmas cookies, pastries and /or candy 

and  we will fill the tins for  personal delivery.  

Please no soft icing or “gooey”  desserts as  

cookies will be stacked.   Please RSVP by 12/17. 
 

Help a veteran  

this holiday  

season 

If you are interested in helping out 

a senior veteran by donating items,  

you may drop off donations at Jenkins Place  

up through December 17th by 2pm.   

For more information, please reach out to 

Jennifer Miyashiro   

magsmom2002@gmail.com.                     

Wednesday Walkers 

 Wednesday, 12/1 & 12/8  

@ 9:30 am   

Indoor Walking  
in the Gym at the  

Olmsted Community Center 
 

Grab your water bottle and sneakers 
and join us for a morning walk.  

There is no registration for this event,  
just show up!   
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Open games 

 & social time 

Did you know that you can use our game room and tables for 

any group board games, puzzles or card games? You’re also 

welcome to come in to sit and socialize?  Call in advance to 

check on room availability. We would love to see you!   

 

 



 

 

 

 

Celebrating December Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to 

 Barb, Bobbie, Chris, Claudia, Nancy,  

Ruth, Patricia & Tammy 

     The December birth flower is Holly.  Holly symbolizes a wish for 
domestic happiness.  Although some animals and birds enjoy holly berries, they are semi
-toxic to humans. The good news is that deer tend to avoid eating holly. 

The December birth stone is Blue Topaz.  Majestic Blue Topaz 
brings the wearer wisdom and understanding. 

 

Celebrate your birthday! Would you like to receive personal birthday greetings 

above (first name only) and receive a birthday card? We are collecting  names and birth 

dates (year optional). Seniors who would like to participate can sign the  

Birthday List, which is kept in the Jenkins Place office, or call 440-427-2519.   

Also, a very heartfelt THANK YOU to everyone who donates cards. Please 

continue to donate birthday, get well, thank you, thinking of you or other 

cards to share.  

 

See What We’ve Been Up T0!! 

                                                                  Soup Cook Off 

Brunch                                       

 

Music w/ Brenda 




